



MINUTES OF PARENTS FORUM – Monday 13 July 2015

Present Mr Gould, Mrs Hodgson (minutes), G Robins, F McPherson,
D Ezra, A Ashurst,

Apologies: R Brown, T Berry

1. CG welcomed everyone. Matters arising from last meeting.

VLE- CG reported that still not used to full potential. Headlice CG has spoken to the School nurse, who will bring her equipment to demonstrate latest information to parents. Internet safety, CG warned parents to be vigilant, as many children are still not safe online.

2. Parking. Problems still ongoing. Neighbours reporting further difficulties.
3. Play tickets. CG to ask for opinions on Newsletter regarding dates & times of future performances. To investigate the possibility of producing a DVD of this year's performances.
4. Uniform – to stay the same and investigate/instigate changes in September.
5. Reading records. Mrs Law thanked parents for their input.
6. Transition to new classes – CG discussed new classes. All year groups are moving to the next/same transition classes as this year other than Mrs Law who will be using the same classroom for Yr 4/5 and Mrs. James who will be in Mr Banner's former classroom.
7. CG reported that data/assessment levels were changing next year. Meeting to be arranged with parents to discuss and circulate materials.
8. Breakfast Club – to start 2nd week back in September. To run from 8am to 8.40am daily in the School Hall at a cost of £2.50 per child per session. Healthy breakfast & activities provided. No booking needed, drop children to Reception each morning.
9. Academy Conversion – CG outlined possible changes moving forward, and the move to Academy status with Truro & Penwith Academy Trust. This would involve lots of work for the parent forum members and meeting with parents will follow soon.

AOB

Spellings, GR concerned over the large amount of spelling to learn. CG to speak to staff. CG discussed the possibility of introducing a Twitter account for School. Mrs Fox to action. CG discussed how best to promote the work & members involved in Parent Forum. To show names of each year group representative on the appropriate classroom door & notice boards.

Meeting Closed at 2.45pm & Mr Gould thanked everyone for attending

